
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Chair and Members, Corporate Services Committee  
 
FROM: Corporate Services Manager 
 
DATE: 8 April 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Quotable Value Limited Triennial Valuation Timeline 
 
 

 
 
PURPOSE 
 
To update Councillors on the triennial district revaluation. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 

Further to last month’s meeting, I have attached a letter from Quotable Value Limited 
detailing the dates of the next district valuation. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

That this report be received. 
 
 
Murray Staite 
Corporate Services Manager 
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